Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 3:03 PM

To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: Climate for Our Children, Grand Children

From: Ken Silverman [mailto:nimbusken@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 10:35 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Climate for Our Children, Grand Children

Greetings Beth,

I'm so excited by the program these young people have created to help Oregonians and hopefully the world make fast
progress on defending our climate from the harm we all presently create.

| encourage you in the strongest terms to help pass the law being proposed by "Oregon Climate" HB 3250.

The news about our beautiful planet is getting scarier every day. How can we wait when everything is at stake?

Please make this happen so we can show the rest of the country and world how some humans can have the courage and
foresight to do what is necessary.

Sincerely,

Ken W. Silverman



